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Dear Principals, Instructors, and Guardians： 

 

We would like to draw your attention to the 26th Annual Chinese Speech Contest that will be held on 

Saturday, April 20, 2019 at TECO Culture Center in Houston (10303 Westoffice Dr. Houston, TX 

77042). Our association’s objective is to stimulate interest and encourage the use of the Chinese language.  

Participants may include any student age six and older that is currently enrolled in a Chinese language 

class. 

A copy of an entry form, along with the rules and procedures, are included with this letter.  Please take 

a minute to go over the forms and encourage your students, children, or any others to participate.  Feel free 

to make copies of the forms if necessary.  To ensure an honest competition and a due recognition of 

excellence, our association requests that all participants abide by the rules and procedures. In the final round 

of competition, participants will be asked to answer a question related to their topic. If the speech of a 

participant is found to be the same as another, both participants are disqualified. Speeches will be recorded 

to determine if they have been plagiarized by other participants and will be deleted after the event if no 

issues arise. 

The Global Federation of Chinese Business Women in Southern U.S.A. would like to express our sincere 

appreciation to the principals, instructors, and parent guardians for their contributions in making this event 

a success.  Please direct any inquiry towards members of the Contest Organization Committee.  Thank you 

very much for your time. 

 

Contest Contacts: 

 

                     Li-Shen Kline:  713-397-5228               lishenk1@gmail.com 

                     Nancy Chen:     832-818-6688               nancygri@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Li Shen Kline 
2019 GFCBW in Southern U.S.A., President 

 

Nancy Chen 
2019 GFCBW in Southern U.S.A., Vice President 
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